

LEVEL 4 – UNITS 7 & 8 INTEGRATED SKILLS WORKSHEET

Name: _____

GRAMMAR

Present Continuous or Be Going To?

A. Choose the correct option.

1. I _____ my friends on Saturday.
a) am meeting
b) am going to meeting
2. She _____ her grandparents next weekend.
a) is visiting
b) is going to visit
3. We _____ a meeting tomorrow morning.
a) are having
b) are going to having
4. They _____ to Quito next month.
a) are traveling
b) are going to traveling
5. He _____ a new job soon.
a) is starting
b) is going to start

B. Complete the sentences using the correct form of **Present Continuous or be going to**.

1. I _____ my report tonight. (finish)
2. We _____ our classmates tomorrow. (meet)
3. She _____ her grandparents next weekend. (visit)
4. They _____ a new project soon. (start)
5. He _____ to the gym after class. (go)

C. Rewrite the sentences in the negative form.

1. I am traveling tomorrow.

2. She is visiting her parents next week.

3. They are going to attend the meeting.

4. We are going to take a vacation this year.

5. He is watching the game tonight.
-

Tell or Ask?

D. Complete each sentence with **tell** or **ask**.

1. Please _____ Sarah that the meeting is at 10 a.m.
2. Please _____ Sarah to bring the report.
3. Can you _____ John that the class is canceled?
4. Please _____ Maria to email the teacher.
5. Could you _____ Pedro that the presentation starts at 2 p.m.?

Identify the Tense

E. Write:

PS = Present Simple; **PAST** = Past Simple; **PP** = Present Perfect; **COMP** = Comparative

1. I live in an apartment now. _____
2. I graduated from high school last year. _____
3. I have started university. _____
4. I am more confident than before. _____
5. She works at a small company. _____
6. He bought a new car last month. _____
7. They have moved to a new city. _____
8. Her life is more interesting now. _____

E. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verb.

1. She _____ (move) to a new apartment last year.
2. He _____ (start) a new job recently.
3. I _____ (live) in Quevedo now.
4. They _____ (buy) a bigger house.
5. She is _____ (confident) than before.

Verb + To + Verb

F. Complete the sentences using: **hope to – plan to – want to – would like to – would love to**

1. I _____ graduate from university.
2. I _____ work in a big company.
3. I _____ learn another language.

4. I _____ travel abroad.
5. I _____ start my own business.

LISTENING

Jason is talking about his future. Listen and choose the correct answers.

- 1 I want to be **an astronaut / a pilot / a Science teacher**.
- 2 I think I'll **go to university / teach Science / work in a museum**.
- 3 I want to get married when I'm **twenty-five / twenty-seven / twenty-nine**.
- 4 I hope my partner will be **kind / intelligent / quiet**.
- 5 I want to be **rich / famous / important**.
- 6 I want to live in a **village / small town / big city**.
- 7 I think that life in the future will be **more difficult / worse / easier**.
- 8 I think that people will **live longer / live in space / live on other planets**.

READING 1

A Busy Weekend and a New Project

Carlos has a very busy weekend because he has several plans. On Saturday morning, he is meeting his classmates at the university. They are going to work on an English project about time management. Carlos is bringing his laptop and some notes. After the meeting, he is going to visit his grandparents for lunch.

On Saturday afternoon, Carlos is planning to finish a report for his Industrial Engineering class. He knows that he needs to set priorities because he has several tasks to complete. First, he is going to make a to-do list and decide which activities are most important. He is also going to use a timer and take short breaks. He doesn't want to multitask because it can slow him down.

On Sunday, Carlos is going to relax in the morning. In the afternoon, he is meeting his friends at a park. His friend Laura cannot come because she is working. Carlos calls another friend and leaves a message. He asks his friend to tell Laura that the meeting starts at 3:00 p.m. He also asks Laura to bring some snacks if she can come later.

G. True or False

1. Carlos is meeting his classmates on Saturday morning. _____
2. Carlos is going to work on the project alone. _____
3. Carlos is going to visit his grandparents. _____
4. Carlos wants to multitask. _____
5. Carlos asks his friend to tell Laura about the meeting. _____

H. Choose the correct answer

1. What is Carlos working on?
 - a) A business project
 - b) An English project
 - c) A cooking project
 - d) A driving project
2. What does Carlos make before working?
 - a) A phone call
 - b) A recipe
 - c) A to-do list
 - d) A presentation
3. What does Carlos use to manage his time?
 - a) A calendar
 - b) A timer
 - c) A phone
 - d) A computer
4. When is Carlos meeting his friends?
 - a) Saturday morning
 - b) Saturday afternoon
 - c) Sunday afternoon
 - d) Sunday evening
5. What does Carlos ask Laura to bring?
 - a) A report
 - b) A laptop
 - c) Some snacks
 - d) A book

I. Complete the Sentences

1. Carlos is _____ his classmates on Saturday.
2. He is going to _____ his grandparents.
3. He needs to set _____.
4. He is going to use a _____.
5. He asks his friend to _____ Laura about the meeting.

READING 2

From Student to Professional

Daniel has changed a lot during the last few years. He graduated from high school and started university. At first, he was very shy and lived with his parents. Now, he is

more confident and independent. He lives in an apartment near the university, and he works part-time at a small company. He doesn't spend as much time at home anymore because he has more responsibilities.

Last year, Daniel bought a laptop and started practicing his English more often. He has also changed his professional goals. He has just finished an important university project, and he has learned many new skills. He is more organized than before, and his life is more interesting now. He has recently started looking for an internship because he wants to gain professional experience.

Daniel has several plans for the future. He plans to graduate from university and hopes to get a good job in a big company. He would like to work in his field and would love to start a business one day. He also wants to travel abroad and learn another language.

J. True or False

1. Daniel is more confident now. _____
2. Daniel still lives with his parents. _____
3. He has learned new skills. _____
4. He is looking for an internship. _____
5. He does not have plans for the future. _____

K. Multiple Choice

1. Where did Daniel live before?
 - a) In an apartment
 - b) With his parents
 - c) In a hotel
 - d) At the university
2. What has Daniel recently started looking for?
 - a) A house
 - b) A car
 - c) An internship
 - d) A new university
3. How is Daniel now?
 - a) More confident
 - b) Less responsible
 - c) More dependent
 - d) Less organized
4. What does Daniel hope to get?
 - a) A new apartment
 - b) A good job
 - c) A driver's license
 - d) A vacation
5. What does Daniel want to do in the future?

- a) Stop studying
- b) Travel abroad
- c) Move back home
- d) Stop working

L. Complete the Sentences

1. Daniel _____ from high school.
2. He has _____ many new skills.
3. He is more _____ than before.
4. He hopes to _____ a good job.
5. He would love to _____ a business.

WRITING

M. Write a paragraph (120–150 words) about your plans for an upcoming weekend or holiday.

Include:

- Present Continuous for arrangements.
- **Be going to** for plans and intentions.

Example

My weekend plans

This weekend, I am meeting my friends on Saturday morning. We are going to have breakfast together, and later I am going to visit my grandparents. In the afternoon, I am planning to finish some university assignments. First, I am going to make a to-do list and set priorities because I have several things to do. I am also going to use a timer and take short breaks. I don't want to spend too much time on my phone because I need to avoid distractions. On Sunday, I am meeting my classmates to work on a project. I am going to ask them to bring their notes, and I will tell them that I want to finish the project before Monday.

N. Write a paragraph of 120–150 words about how your life has changed and what you hope to achieve in the future.

Example

Changes in my life and my future

My life has changed a lot in the last few years. I graduated from high school and started university, and I have learned many new things. I have also become more independent and responsible. I am more confident than I was before because I have had many opportunities to communicate with different people. Now, I study at university and prepare for my professional career. In the future, I plan to graduate and get a good job in my field. I hope to find an internship where I can gain professional experience. I would like to work for a creative company, and I would love to start my own business someday. I also want to travel abroad and learn another language. I know that these goals will require effort, but I am excited about my future.

SPEAKING

A. What are your plans for the next few days?

1. What are you going to do after class?
2. How are you going to manage your time this week?

Instructions

1. Record your answers in English using Vocaroo. <https://vocaroo.com/>

Paste your vocaroo link here: _____

B. How has your life changed, and what are your plans for the future?

1. What did you do in the past that you don't do anymore?
2. What are your plans after graduation?
3. What do you hope, want, or would like to achieve in the future?

Instructions

1. Record your answers in English using Vocaroo. <https://vocaroo.com/>

Paste your vocaroo link here: _____